
> On Mar 1, 2017, at 10:18 PM, J&M Evans <jordanandminnie@gmail.com> wrote: 

>  

> We are truly blessed to write this letter of recommendation for Cheryl Lang, the 

director and owner of Happy Place Child Care. Our son, Emrys Evans, has been a 

student of Ms. Lang’s since the Summer of 2016. We have found her to be everything 

we could have hoped for in a childcare provider, and enthusiastically recommend her 

without reservation. 

>  

> Ms. Lang has a meticulously clean establishment, and runs a tight ship. There is 

always a great lesson plan of preschool curriculum for the week, outlined in our monthly 

parent newsletter. We often joke that we’ve sent our child to Kindergarten 3 years early. 

I love to see the beautiful art projects lining the walls! Although our child is only two, we 

love that Ms. Lang includes him in higher-level educational activities on days where his 

attention span allows, and lets him engage in age-appropriate play on days where he is 

not up to keeping up with the “big kids.” 

>  

> She and her assistants truly care about our son, and it shows in his enthusiasm to see 

them (and theirs to see him!) We feel very comfortable leaving, knowing that there’s a 

snuggle waiting for him from Cheryl or one of her staff if he misses us. At the end of the 

day, it isn't uncommon for him to hand out hugs and love to his friends and the staff.  

>  

> Ms. Lang has been incredibly accommodating to our son and family’s special needs. 

Emrys has hemiplegic cerebral palsy, and as such needs special accommodations in 

regards to his diet, orthotics, and mobility. Our requests have ranged from taking on and 

off leg braces, to accommodating his physical therapists visiting the school, to 

supplementing his diet with protein shakes. Ms. Lang goes above and beyond to help, 

with a knowledge and compassion that reflect her 20+ years of education experience. 

We value her input and opinion, which is always given with much thoughtful observation 

and keen insight.  

>  

> If you have any further questions or concerns, we’d be happy to speak with you and 

recommend Ms. Lang and Happy Place childcare further. We can be reached at the 

number below in the evenings, or via email. 


